
 
 

CHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
ELIGIBILITY 

EFFECTIVE 12/12/06 
 
CHANGES: The eligibility chapter on VRIS has been revised. Under the section ‘Verifying the 
Four Parts of Eligibility’ we clarified who we can accept a diagnosis from for eligibility purposes. 
 
VRIS UPDATE: The eligibility chapter was revised. It is found under the section ‘Employment 
Program’ in the program manual. 
 
MONITORING REQUIREMENTS: Adherence to policy can be monitored through the routine 
case reviews conducted by office directors and program directors. 
 
TEAM COMMUNICATION: This revision should be discussed in a team meeting. 
 
LEADERSHIP CONTACT: Don Crouch, 402.471.3657, don.crouch@vr.ne.gov 
 


